Congrégation des Sœurs Antonines Couvent ND des Grâces-Maison Généralice Roumieh Mato



جمعية الراهبات الأنطونيّات دير سيّدة النِعم - الرئاسة العامّة روميه المتن

N. 38/2024

February 28, 2024

Dear Ms. Joanne Bacash,

Thank you for sharing the news about Chris McCulloch's retirement.

I understand your conflicted feelings. Chris's wisdom, support, and loyalty, consistently demonstrated throughout his time at the College, have been a great support to all. However, his retirement is well-deserved.

Chris's accompanied the College's growth step by step, and was part of it. His commitment to the College's financial well-being has significantly enhanced the learning and teaching atmosphere we all value. His relationship with the Antonine Sisters, was a true testament to his character and collaborative spirit. He has undoubtedly earned their trust and respect through years of dedication and service. His advice, support, and unwavering loyalty were deeply appreciated by the Antonine Sisters.

Personally, I was very impressed by Chris's dedication and commitment during our interactions last summer, especially at the "Blessing and opening of the St. Joseph Campus Stage 2 - Building Works." His active involvement in College management and his meticulous attention to details were evident in every interaction, which I truly appreciate.

I extend my sincere gratitude to Chris for his tireless efforts and strong commitment to Antonine College, the Antonine Sisters, and the wider community, and wish him all the best in his retirement.

